
Mark Alexander 
 
Dear Senate Health and Welfare Committee Members, 
 
Primary care for all should be the next step in heath care for Vermonters. Catamount 
has been a great boon for families; parents and grandparents should receive the 
same care as their children so they can stay healthy to support them.  
 
Thank you for the work you do. 
 
Mark 
 
Mark Alexander 
254 Camp ST 
Barre, VT 05641 

 


